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HANO and ITEX Group Hosts Community Charette to 
Discuss Design Elements of New Mixed-Income Housing 

Community in the Bywater Neighborhood 
 
New Orleans, LA (June 28, 2019) - The Housing Authority of New Orleans (HANO) and ITEX Group 
will host a public meeting, Monday, July 8, 2019, to discuss the design elements and amenities of the 
proposed Mixed-Income Planned Development project in the Bywater neighborhood located at 4100 
Royal St. The charette will consist of attendees that will discuss the design and amenities, and provide 
input to HANO, ITEX Group and the architects, DNA Workshop. There will be moderators placed at 
each table to lead the discussions. 
  
Who: HANO and ITEX Group  
  
What: Community discussion on design elements and amenities for the proposed development at 4100 
Royal Street 
  
When: Monday, July 8, 2019, begins at 6:30pm  
  
Where: Holy Angels Upstairs Concert Hall, 3500 St. Claude Avenue 
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